
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject – Gulf Air update on Flights out of Pakistan  

Dear Travel Trade Partner,  

All Gulf Air passengers are advised to arrive at their departure airports 
in Pakistan four hours prior to the scheduled time of departure. 
Passengers are required to check the validity of their passport, 
information on security, health and immigration with the entry 
requirements of final destination before travel. Please ensure that all 
documents are completed and correct to avoid any delay time at check-
in process. 
 
Please note that inserting active contact details in the booking is highly 
recommended to enable the passengers to receive messages from Gulf 
Air in the event of any unforeseen flight disruption, schedule change or 
flight cancellation etc. 
 
Please refer to below link for your reference –  
 
Entering the UK: Before you leave for the UK - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

 

 

 


